
Talley Center─ Piedmont-Mtns. Ballroom, NCSU

Hope all is well a month into summer. We are looking very forward to another 
outstanding edition of our traditional autumn signature event. The Society respectfully 
requests renewal of 2025 Membership Dues at your earliest convenience: such dues 

have been a key to sustaining the organization and its mission through the years. (And 
please remember that there is a special rate for Member tickets, and their guest(s), to 

the Annual Dinner.) Levels are found at: https://ncschs.net/membership/individual-
membership  We look forward to seeing you at the 2025 Annual Dinner on Monday, 

October 20.

Respectfully and with appreciation,
Gregg F. Schwitzgebel III, Esq., MPA, JD, MA, CCS, AIC

NCSCHS President


